
At the request of the member of the public who submitted comments 
to the Committee of Adjustment as input into the Committee’s 
consideration of Application A2020-056, the submitted 
correspondence has been removed from this agenda package as 
published on the City’s website on October 8, 2021. 
 
For further information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca. 
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